
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 5/9/2017 3:04:43 PM
Subject: Bus Amendments

4/16/2008 not on the budget but on capital reserve fund. Amendment to transfer money from the capital reserve 
fund for school bus operations. H. 4801 http://www.scstatehouse.gov/sess117_2007-2008/sj08/20080416.htm
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
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